
GPTLA Board Meeting 05/23/25  

 

 The GPTLA Board met on May 23rd, 2025, at 6pm MDT at Gordon Howie’s residence. 

Attending in person were Gordon, Lisa, and Lorin. Shawn attended by phone. Gordon called the 

meeting to order. 

 Shawn gave a show committee report detailing conversations he had with Fall River 

Fairgrounds, a South Dakota Brand Board Inspector, Cheyenne River Animal Hospital, and 

Cowboy Inn Motel.  

 A discussion was then had about show entry pricing. Shawn made a motion to set show 

entry fees, seconded by Lorin, and all approved. 

 Shawn made a motion to not charge a stall fee. Lorin seconded the motion and all 

approved. 

 Lisa made a motion ad breakfast vouchers to show exhibitors show packets. Lorin 

seconded the motion and all approved. 

 Gordon volunteered to contact the Cowboy Inn Motel to set aside a block of rooms. 

Gordon also volunteered to set up a Facebook event page for the show weekend and to contact 

the Trails Magazine for availability of filler ads for the show. 

 Preliminary times were discussed for cattle check-ins and times for each show. The silent 

auction was discussed and decided to hold that once again. 

 A board meeting was set for June 21st, 2025, at 11am MDT at Gordon Howie’s. A 

membership meeting will also be held June 21st, 2025, at 1pm MDT at Gordon Howie’s, as 

previously discussed.  

 With no other new or unfinished business, Lisa motioned to adjourn the meeting, 

seconded by Lorin, and all approved. 

 

 

Shawn Tobin, secretary 

Great Plains Texas Longhorn Association 


